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Steve Oelrich for Congress
5200 NW 43rd St Suite 102 PMB 151
Gainesville, FL 32606

Identification Number: C00509901

Reference: Amended July Quarterly Report (04/01/2012 - 06/30/2012),
Received 10/15/2012

June 3, 2013

Dear Ms. Beaufort,

Thank you for taking the time to speak with me.  This letter is in response to your letter received on May 23, 2013.  It
was a simple oversight that the debts were not reported on the original July Quarterly Report.  We will make sure that
this does not happen in the future.  Should you have any questions at all, please feel free to contact me.  I can be
reached via email at jackie@jkschall.com or via phone at 850-339-8594.

Sincerely,

Jacqueline Schall
Treasurer
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